
HRVATSKA  ŽUPA 
SV. ANTE PADOVANSKOG




712 N. Grand Ave., 
Los Angeles, Ca 90012









august 20, 2023
Twentieth Sunday in ordinary time

ŽUPNI URED - PARISH OFFICE
10:00 am - 3:00 pm
Tuesday thru Friday
 

ADMINISTRATOR
don Ivan Jordan
pastor@croatianchurchla.org

MASS SCHEDULE
Sunday: 8:30 am (English) 
10:30 am (Croatian)

Tuesday thru Saturday: 
8:00 am (English)

CONFESSIONS
Sunday: 9:30 am - 10:15 am and 
by request

MARRIAGES
By arrangement (6 months in
advance)

BAPTISMS 
By arrangement

(213) 628-2938croatianchurchla.org office@croatianchurchla.org

O God, who have prepared for those who love you good things which no eye can see, fill our hearts, we
pray, with the warmth of your love, so that, loving you in all things and above all things, we may attain

your promises, which surpass every human desire. Through Christ our Lord. Amen.



Jesus said to her,
"O woman, great is your faith!

Let it be done for you as you wish."

http://croatianchurchla.org/





The Pope's August Prayer
Intentions




For World Youth Day
We pray the World Youth

Day in Lisbon will help
young people to live and

witness the Gospel in their
own lives.

Sunday, August 20
8:30 am     Pro Populo
10:30 am   † † Milenko & Marija Vukojević
                    (Vukojević Family)
Tuesday, August 22
8:00 am   † Krešimir Bačan, † Mato Bačan 
                  (obitelj)
Wednesday, August 23
8:00 am   † Rafael Moran 
                  (Gilda To)
Thursday, August 24
8:00 am   † JB Doan, † Maria Nguyen 
                  (Family)
Friday,  August 25
8:00 am   † Marijan Rudela, † Zvonko Šimac                      
                  (Rosie Rudela)
Saturday, August 26
8:00 am    † Unicy L. Garin (Gilda To)
Sunday,  August 27
8:30 am   Pro Populo
10:30 am  † Josip Kovač (obitelj Kovač)

                   
                  

Mass intentions

Pokoj vječni daruj svim vjernim mrtvima,
Gospodine! I Svjetlost vječna svjetlila njima!

Počivali u miru! Amen.
Najvjernija Odvjetnice na braniku stoj, čuvaj

našu svetu vjeru i hrvatski dom!

Proper Attire for Church
Even though it's hot outside,
please remember to dress
respectfully when you attend
Mass. Low cut, cropped or
revealing tops, tanks or tees, short
shorts, short skirts, or dresses,
torn or ripped jeans are not
appropriate attire for church.
Parents, remind your children to
honor this sacred space by setting
a good example for them.

Our Deceased
It is with deep sadness that we
announce the passing of our dear
parishioner, Iva Kvesić (nee
Radić) on August 12, 2023. She is
preceded in death by her
husband, Ante Kvesić and is
survived  by her son, Jim Kvesić
and daughter, Diana Garcia,
grandchildren; Mia, Benjamin,
Aaron, and Noah. Our sincere 
 condolences to all of her family
and friends. May her soul and the
souls of all the faithful departed
through the mercy of God, rest in
peace. Funeral details will be
posted when they become
available.

Please welcome fra Zlatko Ćorić,  who
will be here with us while don Ivan is
away on vacation. 



† 

Wedding Banns III
Mate Vicković & Mihaela Katić 
August 26, 2023

Annual Festival Picnic
Volunteers Needed 

If you are interested in
volunteering prior, during or
after the event contact don
Ivan or you can  fill out our
volunteer sign up form; 
 https://forms.gle/dvrrk6AzzS
ZVhQqc7. Once you sign up,
please be on the lookout for
email communications for
more information and details.
Thank you  in advance for
your support.

 Annual Festival Picnic
Baking Volunteers

The baking teams will be
making cookies for the
festival on Saturday,
September 2nd and Monday ,
September 4th at St.
Anthony's Parish Center.
Please join them starting at
7:00 am and anytime after.
Volunteers with all levels of
baking experience are
welcome. No baking
experience, no problem,
volunteers are needed to peel
apples, grind walnuts, wash
baking sheets, etc.

Your Church Contributions 
Last week’s offering.........................$1,718.00
Your weekly contributions are also very gratefully accepted through the mail
or online at; https://croatianchurch.square.site. Thank you all for your
continued support of our parish.

https://croatianchurch.square.site/


Did you know?

August  20 || The importance of respecting a child’s boundaries
Children have the right to set their own boundaries based on what they are comfortable
with. One way to be a safe adult is to honor these boundaries to the best of our abilities.
For example, if a child doesn’t want to high five, we can honor that desire and find
another way to celebrate, maybe with a wave or friendly smile. When we respond
positively to a child’s preferred interactions, we show them that their comfort does
matter, and should be respected whenever possible. For more information, read the
VIRTUS® article “How Safe Adults Can Maintain Health Boundaries” at
lacatholics.org/did-you-know/.
Read the VIRTUS® article “How Safe Adults Can Maintain Health Boundaries” here.




Bulletin Ads
Please consider supporting our parish by

placing an ad in our weekly bulletin. Call the
rectory for more information.




Please Support Our Advertisers


 

St. Anthony
pray for us 

Learn about our eleven
locations in L.A., Ventura
& Santa Barbara counties

CatholicCM.org

https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/
https://lacatholics.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Boundaries-part-2.Aug19.20DYK.pdf
http://catholiccm.org/



